

From the office of: Corporate Affairs Team

CCG Office address: East Leicestershire and Rutland Clinical

Commissioning Group, Bridge Park Road, LE4 8BL

Telephone: 0116 295 5134

Email address: Khatiza.issa@leicestercity.nhs.uk

Our ref: N071112ELR

Cluster Headquarters

Fosse House 6 Smith Way Grove Park

Enderby Leicestershire LE19 1SX

LL19 TOX

Tel: 0116 295 7500 Fax: 0116 295 7599

Via email to: request-137191-6dc719f9@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Nadim

5 December 2012

Freedom of Information Request N071112ELR: Information regarding GP surgery Practice Managers email addresses

Thank you for your request, received by NHS Leicestershire County and Rutland on 7 November 2012 for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

East Leicestershire and Rutland Clinical Commissioning Group (ELRCCG) is one of NHS Leicestershire County and Rutland's successor organisations and holds the requested information for the East Leicestershire and Rutland GP Practices. Please find below your question for ease of reference (in italics) and the organisation's response.

Response from ELRCCG:

Question: Under the FOI Act can you please provide me with the email addresses of all the practice managers within the trust and the relevant gp surgeries they manage?

Response to Question: Please see attached document 1, the list of GP Practices, addresses, contact telephone numbers and names of Practice Managers for ELRCCG, as requested. To obtain Practice Managers email addresses you will need to access individual practice websites for this information.

Please note that some documents that we provide may be copyrighted to East Leicestershire and Rutland Clinical Commissioning Group and, under the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations, may incur a licence agreement and fee should you wish to re-use them. If you do wish to re-use copyrighted material, you must ask our specific permission in all cases, which we may or may not give. Should you wish to apply for a licence, please write to the Corporate Affairs Team at the above address.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Corporate Affairs Team if you have any further queries relating to this matter.





Yours sincerely

K Issa Governance and Risk Officer (ELRCCG)